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European Public Prosecutor’s Office <no-reply@fpfis.tech.ec.europa.eu> Sun, Jan 28, 2024 at 1:25 PM
Reply-To: European Public Prosecutor’s Office <no-reply@fpfis.tech.ec.europa.eu>
To: nicho.grech@gmail.com

Reference number:  PP.00101_2024_EN
Sun, 01/28/2024 - 12:30, Luxembourg

Dear Madam, Sir,

Thank you for reporting an alleged crime to the European Public Prosecutor’s Office (‘the EPPO’) and for supporting us in
protecting the financial interests of the European Union and strengthening its Area of Freedom, Security and Justice.

The EPPO acknowledges receipt of your submission and will give consideration to your report, as appropriate, in
accordance with the provisions of Council Regulation (EU) 2017/1939. Please note that this acknowledgement does not
mean an investigation has been opened, nor that an investigation will be opened by the EPPO.

Personal data shall be processed in full compliance with the applicable legal framework, in particular the provisions of
Chapter VIII of the Council Regulation (EU) 2017/1939.

Please be informed that if it comes to our knowledge that a criminal offence or other irregularities falling outside of the
scope of the competence of the EPPO may have been committed, the EPPO shall transfer the relevant information to the
competent authorities without undue delay, pursuant to Article 24 of Council Regulation (EU) 2017/1939.

Any report which is proven to be intentionally false or misleading, or sent intentionally for an illicit purpose may lead to
legal consequences, included but not limited to administrative and/or criminal sanctions in accordance with applicable
national law.

It is not expected for you to receive any further communication by EPPO at this stage. If necessary, you shall be
contacted to submit additional information. Please refer to the reference number provided above in any potential future
communication with us.

Yours sincerely,

The European Public Prosecutor’s Office


